
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend
We recently received complaints about the poor condition of the tactiles at
the crossing point on the south side of Perth Road just west of Shepherd’s
Loan. See photo below :

We  raised  this  with  the  Roads  Maintenance  Partnership  Manager  who  has
responded positively below :

“With regard to the worn stick down tactile slabs, we will look to replace
the damaged items in due course.”
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